
 

 

 
 

 
Tuesday 22nd June 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have just received notification from the local authority that all transition activities need to be 
cancelled due to rising cases of Covid 19 within Wrexham schools and the wider community. 
 
The Year 6 Transition to Grango and in school move-up morning will not take place on Thursday 24th 
June.  
 
The decision has been made in order to reduce further spread across schools and bubbles.  
 
I will keep you informed as more information becomes available. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Phil Dickson  
Headteacher 
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